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THIS MONTH’S SESSIONS: 

1st July: 7 Young People 

 

8th July: 5 Young People 

 

15th July: 7 Young People 

 

22nd July: 2 Young People given 

leaflets outside the swimming 

pool 

 

STAFF IN OUR SESSIONS: 

Ann Hooper 

Paula Burrell 

Gemma Hall 

 

ACTIVITY IN SESSIONS: 

• Tie Dye 

• Swimming 

• ‘Fakeaway’ pizza 

• Free play 

• Board Games 

• Card games 

• Pool 

• Table tennis 

 

COMING UP: 

The summer break is upon us. 

While the detached work continues 

the youth workers are publicising 

the relaunch of the youth hub in 

September and plans are underway 

to offer some truly memorable 

sessions in the first weeks back. 

Leaflets have been made 

advertising the first sessions back 

for the detached workers to hand 

out when out and about over the 

summer. Gemma has also written 

articles for the Cotswold Times and 

the Bourton Browser for the 

August edition. 

SUMMARY (from Gemma – Project Manager): 

 

The wind down to the summer holidays has finished and the 

young people are having a break from school while the 

youth workers are hard at work preparing for the relaunch 

of the Youth Hub at the cricket club in September. 

 

Gemma has managed to book UPS RoadCode sessions for 

the senior group in September. This gives the young people 

the chance to use exciting technology to learn road safety as 

pedestrians, passengers and potential drivers. This will 

hopefully be an attention-grabbing activity that will get the 

new senior group off to a great start. 

 

The Juniors will be having their own Great Bourton Bake Off. 

This is always a popular activity with the juniors and is often 

requested. We will be judging the young people’s creations 

in several categories and would be very grateful if some of 

the councillors fancy them selves as a Paul Hollywood or a 

Prue Leith to help us with the judging. 

 

The detached work continues on Wednesdays at 5:30 till 

7:30. Tamara is handing this project to Ann who Leads the 

Monday youth club sessions. Ann will be publicising the 

relaunch as she and Huw do the rounds of the village.  

 

The detached work has engaged with 6 young people in the 

two sessions so far in July there have been lots of 

constructive conversations, young people have been 

informed about youth club and pro social behaviour. It has 

been noticed that young people hang round with the play 

rangers, Gemma will make contact with them with a view to 

partnership working. 

 

Gemma is still yet to hear from the local neighbourhood 

policing team about ASB in the area. 
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